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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0570 

Name 
Kenna Pope Williams  

Address 
13215 Edelen Rd 
Bryantown, MD 20617 

Phone 
3603015277  

Email 
kenna_pope@yahoo.com 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
The threat of fines to customers and small business owners is ludicrous. Put the energy/money towards increasing the vaccination 
rate. Most of us wear our masks already, regardless of this proposed law. But to threaten our business community with fines, when 
they're already struggling, is short-sided.  
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Charles County, MD  
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